
Member of Parliament
House of commons
Westminster
London
SW1A 0AA

Dear Member of Parliament

Unfair treatment of student pilots

I am writing to ask for you to take action regarding the unfair treatment of student
pilots. Unlike any other person taking a qualification they are not entitled to any 
form of grant, student loan or bursary. They even have to pay VAT on their training 
fees.

The result of this is that only students who have the parents with the financial 
resources available can train to become pilots. This is wholly wrong in a society 
that prides itself on equality opportunity for other students.

I would ask that you take up this matter for your constituents.

There is a web site with more information, which is www.fairplane.org.uk.

Yours sincerely

NAME


